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FHSU ANNOUNCES VICTOR E. BOURBON WHISKEY 

PARTNERSHIP 

07/07/22 

Fort Hays State University, Boot Hill Distillery, and Affinity 

Licensing have partnered to launch Victor E. Bourbon Whiskey, the 

officially licensed whiskey of Tiger Nation. Bottles of the new 

Kansas-made whiskey are available now in stores across the state. 

 

  

 

 

 

HIGH PLAINS MISUC CAMP CELEBRATES 75TH 

ANNIVERSARY 

07/08/22 

Since its founding in 1947 by the late Harold G. Palmer, thousands 

of students have attended High Plains Music Camp on the campus 

of Fort Hays State University. Sixty-eight years later, the camp 

continues to offer students an unmatched opportunity to study 

with outstanding musicians and build new friendships with other 

young musicians. 
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UNDERSTANDING DEVELOPMENTAL LIFE-COURSE THEORY 

FOR JUSTICE-INVOLVED GIRLS AND WOMEN RESIDING IN 

RURAL COERCIVE SEXUAL ENVIRONMENTS 

06/21/22 

Dr. April Terry, associate professor of criminal justice at FHSU, 

recently published an article in the journal of Current Issues in 

Criminal Justice that examines coercive sexual environments in 

rural areas.  
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TEAM MALLORY 

07/07/22 

If you’ve read this column regularly over the past several years, 

you know how much I love commencement weekend at Fort Hays 

State University. For the graduating students and their families, 

this is a time of tremendous joy, and it is an honor and a privilege 

for me to greet each one as they cross the stage.   
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